
5 November 2021 

Dear Families, 

WELCOME back to onsite learning to all our students, their families and our staff.  

It has been a pleasure to watch the students and staff reunite, after such a long 

absence from regular routine and schooling. Thank-you to our parents and carers 

for the way in which you have supported and nurtured your children, throughout 

the Remote and Flexible Learning period. I can see that our students were well 

supported by their families at home and most returned to onsite learning confi-

dently and happily.  

Thank you to Mrs Stewart who led the school in the absence of Mr McConnell.  

She has done a brilliant job. 

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself and to thank you all for the 

warm welcome you have given me, this past week as I embark on my role as Act-

ing Principal in Glenn’s absence. I have been appointed the Acting Principal until 

the end of the 2021 school year. 

My name is Kathy Cvitkovic. I have introduced myself to your children as Ms. 

Kathy. I have worked at Melton West Primary School for 9 years as the Assistant 

Principal overseeing curriculum, instruction and assessment. Prior to my appoint-

ment at Melton West PS I was the Assistant Principal at Footscray City PS for 2 

years, where I had the opportunity to work within a dual stream school and expe-

rience different curriculum from that of the Mainstream schooling. I am married 

with two adult children, a daughter and a son. I am passionate about education, 

student voice and agency, supporting teachers to be the best practitioners they 

can be and whole school improvement. 

I am honoured to be leading the Kismet Park Primary School community for the 

remainder of the 2021 year. I know that 2021 has been a challenging year for a lot 

of people and I commend all students, families and staff for your resilience and 

fortitude. 

I have been in classrooms this week, briefly to introduce myself to students. I am so 

impressed with your children’s maturity, confidence and manners. Thank-you for 

being such excellent role models for your children. I look forward to meeting more 

of our families, parents and carers in the coming days and weeks. 

‘Education is the most powerful weapon 

which you can use to change the world.’ Nelson Mandela 
 

Warmest Regards, 

Kathy Cvitkovic 

Acting Principal 

 

Important Dates 

 

Nov 11: Remembrance Day 

               2022 Prep Transition #1 

Nov 18: 2022 Prep Transition #2 

Nov 25: 2022 Prep Transition #3 

Dec 10: Order online bookpacks 
from Kookaburra by this date to 
avoid a late fee and ensure delivery 
prior to the commencement of the 
2022 school year. 

 

 

Celebrat i ng 40 years at Kismet Park 

KISMET NEWS 

Building the foundations for Success and Happiness 

Empowerment and Excellence in Education for All 





 

No Hat No Play rules apply this 

term. Please make sure you child 

has a hat at school every day.  We 

have a limited supply for sale if you 

require one at short notice. 

  

Notices for the SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB are being sent home today. 

Starting from this term  all orders must be place online via the loop   

Visit scholastic.com.au/LOOP 

Or download the LOOP app.    

Your order will be electronically linked to the rest of  our school’s order.  You do not 

need to complete the order form in the brochure. 

If you would like to place an order online please do so before Friday Novermber 12th 

Orders usually take about 1 week to arrive and will be delivered to your child’s 

classroom. 

Thanks to all who support Book Club and Happy Reading 

Jennifer Driver 

 



 



Our foyer is a colourful celebration of our big 40th Birthday 

and a tribute to the marvellous Mr Mac!  

We can’t wait to open back up and share it with our  

community.  



Curriculum Contributions - items and activities that students use, or participate in, to 

access the Curriculum 

Amount per 

child 

Classroom consumables, materials & equipment 

Art – paint, crayons, canvas, glitter, coloured paper, wood, wool, beading 

Mathematics –teaching resources, concrete materials 

English – book boxes, guided reading books, take home readers 

Sports – equipment, ribbons 

Music – instruments 

Library – books, subscriptions 

Japanese – teaching resources 

$ 50.00 

Online Subscriptions 

Reading Eggs (Prep to grade 2 only) 

SeeSaw 

  

$ 15.00 

$ 6.00 

STEM 

STEM equipment and devices – Robotics, Lego Education, building materials 
$ 10.00 

Printing and photocopying of worksheets and learning materials $ 10.00 

Other Contributions - for non-curriculum items and activities Amount per 

child 

Technology fund - A contribution to support our iPad and technology program 

****does not include iPads for the 1:1 BYOD in grades 5/6. Information regarding this $10.00 

Tax deductible contributions 

Building fund - A tax-deductible contribution to maintain our buildings to a safe and 

attractive standard. 
$25.00 

Total Amount per child grade Prep- 2 $ 126.00 

Total Amount per child grade 3-6 $ 111.00 

Category Prep – 2 3 - 6 

Curriculum Contributions $101.00 $86.00 

Other Contributions (Building Fund) $25.00 $25.00 

Total $126.00 $111.00 

PARENT PAYMENT POLICY & CURRICULUM CONTRIBUTIONS 
The department of Education & Training recently strengthened its Parent Payment Policy and as a result, the way we manage our back-
to-school supplies (book packs) has changed effective immediately.   
 
The school will no longer on-sell book packs to parents.  To ensure we make the transition to this new process of sourcing student sup-
plies, we have engaged a 3rd party provider to supply book packs directly to you.  Please see the next page for detailed instructions of 
how to purchase your child/ren’s educational items through Kookaburra Educational Resources. 
 
 Schools provide students with free instruction to fulfil the standard Victorian curriculum and we want to assure you that all contribu-
tions are voluntary. Nevertheless, the ongoing support of our families ensures that our school can offer the best possible education and 
support for our students. We want to thank you for all you support, whether that’s through fundraising or volunteering your time. This 
has made a huge difference to our school and the programs we can offer. 
Your ongoing financial support will allow us to continue to organise and coordinate the best possible programs for your child/ren. 

Contributions can be paid via the compass course confirmations tab or alternatively by calling the school. 





 

 



 


